
Project Update: October 2023 
 
In coordination with the Nepal Dhole Team, I am pleased to inform you that my 
conservation partner and I have successfully conducted the 2nd International Dhole 
Conservation event. 
 
One of the highlights of this initiative was the publication of a journal book that 
comprehensively outlines the various activities and conservation efforts related to 
dholes in Nepal. This journal book was prominently featured during the Dhole 
Conference and has received positive feedback. I had the privilege of presenting my 
research work, which focused on Parsa National Park, at the conference. 
 
Furthermore, I am currently actively involved in the preparation of the National Dhole 
Action Plan, which is another significant step in our ongoing conservation efforts. 


